
Kindergarten Registration for the 2022-2023 School Year 
 

The Randolph County School System will host Kindergarten Registration Night at each of its 17 
elementary schools on Tuesday, March 1, 2022. Parents may visit their child’s school anytime 
between 5:00 and 7:00 pm on March 1 to meet school staff, learn more about the school, and 
register their child for the 2022-2023 school year.  

 
Parents are asked to register their child at the elementary school in their attendance zone, and 
are reminded to bring the following items when registering:  

 Driver’s license (or picture ID) 

 Utility bill that shows current 911 address, or lease agreement 

 Certified copy of child’s birth certificate 

 Child’s immunization record 

 Custody papers (if applicable) 
 
To be eligible for kindergarten in the 2022-2023 school year, a child must be 5 years old on or 
before August 31, 2022. 
 
For more information, parents should contact the school in their attendance zone.  Parents 
interested in a virtual learning experience for their child should contact The Virtual Academy at 
Randolph at 336-318-0076 or visit var.randolph.k12.nc.us for more information on the Randolph 
County School System’s virtual school option.  


